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Medicaid Two Week Payment Lag 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@gdit.com 

 
 

 

THIS ANNOUNCEMENT ONLY APPLIES TO PROVIDERS AND 
MANAGED CARE ORGANIZATIONS (MCOs) THAT ARE 
CURRENTLY APPROVED FOR SUSPENSION OF THE MEDICAID 
LAG PAYMENT. 

Please review the attached announcement from Michael Ogborn, 
Medicaid Chief Financial Officer, Division of Finance and Rate Setting 
and the list of provider IDs that pertain to the announcement. If your 
facility’s provider ID is not on the attached list, your facility is not affected 
by this announcement. 

If you have any questions, please send an email to lag@health.ny.gov. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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